Parent Resources for Engagement and Student Success ,;

A PARENT WORKSHOP IS COMING YOUR WAY!
“Proactive Parenting Leadership

Cadre (PPLC)”

Presented by the Division of Special Education

This workshop is a series of 3 Tu

Tuesday, October 9

This workshop is open to all LAUSD parents! First come, first serve!

| For more information please contact LaTanya Tolan, Specialist, Parent-Community Liaison

via email at latanya.tolan@lausd.net

Childcare is not available.
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